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Our ref: SOT10121 STATEvent Letter 
 
22nd January 2018 
 
 
Harborne Primary School, Birmingham B17 9LU 
 

Harborne Primary School: Consultation Event 
 
Dear school, parents and interested parties, 
 
We are writing to confirm that Birmingham City Council, as the Local Authority for Birmingham, 
in collaboration with the leadership and Governing Body of the school, have proposed an 
expansion to Harborne Primary School for September 2019. 
 
As part of the public consultation about this proposal, we would like to invite you to meet officers 
from Birmingham City Council and members of the school leadership and Governing Body. The 
consultation event will be a walk-in style event. You are invited to come and go at your 
convenience during the period below. We will be there to invite you to make comments and 
answer your questions, where able. 
 
Consultation Event: 
Where: Harborne Primary School, Station Road, B17 9LU. 
When:  29th January 2018 
What time: Anytime between 15:30 and 18:30. 
 
If you can’t make the event, please see the proposal in detail and comment online at: 
https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/people-1/harbornefinal/ 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Jaswinder Didially 
Head of Education Infrastructure  
 
(*date subject to change) 


